
F. Assessment Tool 

Assessment Tool #1: Making A Map : Local Watershed Event Map 

CATEGORY 

Clever 
Cartographer 
(3) 

Developing 
Cartographer 
(2) 

Apprentice 
Cartographer 
(1) 

Try Again! 
(0) 

Clear & 
Creative Title 

Title tells the 
purpose/content of 
the map, is clearly 
distinguishable as 
the title (e.g. larger 
letters, underlined, 
etc), and is printed at 
the top of the map. 

Title tells the 
purpose/content of 
the map and is 
printed at the top of 
the map. 

Title tells the 
purpose/content of 
the map, but is not 
located at the top of 
the map. 

Purpose/content 
of the map is not 
clear from the 
title. 

Features and 
Labels 

90-100% of the 
labels/features can 
be read easily. You 
included at least 10 
events on your map. 

89-80% of the 
labels/features can 
be read easily. You 
included 8-9 events 
on your map. 

79-70% of the 
labels/features can be 
read easily. You 
included 6-7 events on 
your map. 

Less than 70% of 
the 
labels/features 
can be read 
easily.You 
included fewer 
than 6 events on 
your map. 

Colorful 
Observations 

Your observations 
are clearly drawn, 
demonstrating 
newfound 
understandings 
about your 
watershed. All 
features are colored 
carefully and 
completely. 

Your observations 
are somewhat clearly 
drawn, 
demonstrating 
newfound 
understandings 
about your 
watershed. Most 
features are colored 
carefully and 
completely. 

Your observations are 
drawn, demonstrating 
newfound 
understandings about 
your watershed. 
Features could be 
colored more carefully 
and completely. 

Your 
observations are 
not carefully 
drawn. New 
understandings 
about your 
watershed are not 
clear. Features 
are not carefully 
and completely 
colored. 

Spelling/Cap
-italization 

95-100% of words on 
the map are spelled 
and capitalized 
correctly. 

94-85% of the words 
on the map are 
spelled and 
capitalized correctly. 

84-75% of the words 
on the map are spelled 
and capitalized 
correctly. 

Less than 75% of 
the words on the 
map are spelled 
and/or 
capitalized 
correctly. 

Timeliness of 
Completion 

Time is used wisely 
to complete the final 
draft on time or 
early. 

Most of your time is 
used wisely to 
complete the final 
draft on time. 

Little of your time is 
used wisely to 
complete the final 
draft on time. Draft is 
up to one day late. 

Time is wasted, 
therefore your 
final draft is more 
than one day late. 

 

 

   

18 


